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CHAPTER IV 

The Frame lead to Change Study 

 

A. Represion and Resistance. 

Each rebel, like each patriot, claims to be diverse. 

Those who restrict such uprisings may similarly feel, and claim, 
that they are confronting something particular, but here as well 

impressions are misleading. Yet, the exceptionally to begin with 

intuitive of a social researcher, indeed some time recently that 

of clarification, is to compare and to set that which shows up as 
distinctive and one of a kind, and which frequently in this way 

presents itself, in the broader context of human and social 

behavior.  

The question “Why do Muslims rebel?” invites, 
subsequently, an initial, straightforward reply: “For the same 

reasons as everybody else.” The study of revolt, and 

transformation, in present day history and human science has 

produced a riches of understanding as to why developments of 
collective protest create, and as to the conditions beneath which 

they succeed or fail. Social and political components may be at 

play, but regularly revolt is based on something similarly broad, 
the refusal of national rights. In the event that there is an 

contention to be made for the peculiarity of the Muslim world, 

and of “Muslim” rebels, this is a case that has to be made, not 
assumed. Equally, claims made as to the uniqueness of specific 

acts of collective protest, be they the Iranian transformation, the 

exercises of Hizb Allah in Lebanon, or the activities of Al-

Qaida, require to pass, not be presumed already to have met, the 

measure of peculiarity. 

The reply “for the same reasons as everybody else” is 

not, however, a adequate reply, for any disobedience or bunch 

thereof. For indeed if the social researcher can decide what the 



37 

 

 

reasons are, a more prominent incidence of disobedience (and 
of ideological definition) in one portion of the world Or maybe 

than in others welcomes the address as to why these factors are 

more predominant To reply this requests dialog of the 

components that set the setting for revolt, counting shapes of 
state, outside control, ideological arrangement, mobilization 

capacity, and lesson structure, to title but a few. A comparative, 

contemplated account of resistance in the Muslim world, 
drawing on the political humanism of revolt and on social 

development hypothesis, definitely includes a talk of the sorts 

of state and society that shape these activities. The address is 
not therefore why Muslims revolt but why states in these 

nations have the authoritarian character they do. 

For all that the social researcher compares, and is 

doubtful of, motives proclaimed and belief systems upheld, the 

exceptionally truth that such movements appear to embrace a 
radical particularism, determined from religion, merits 

attention. We do not have to acknowledge that self-definition or 

envisioned roles are the determinants of political behavior to 
see that belief system has its own striking nature and 

independence. In fact, belief system needs to be protected from 

the ideational. 

At long last, of course, there is no one reply to the 

common address, no shared reply on what “the same reasons” 
are. The improvement and richness of social development 

hypothesis, as it has created in Europe and in the Joined together 

States in later decades, has created a assortment of different 
analytic schools. Each case ponder locked in is too an 

engagement with hypothesis and with a competition of 

approaches. The most prominent test of any hypothesis is not 
its conceptual exactness or volume of information and cases but 

its capacity to supply conceivable clarifications of social forms. 

It is the incredible justify of this work by Mohammed 

Hafez that he engages with these and numerous other issues in 

the course of his analysis. This is a work that makes a major 
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commitment to the comparative study of revolt in Muslim 
nations, by comparing distinctive nations and situations in the 

Muslim world and moreover by setting these cases in the 

framework of social development hypothesis. Dr. Hafez 

employments the revolts of the Muslim world to address 
wrangles about in the social sciences in common, drawing 

attention to what he sees as shortcomings in a few set up 

approaches, including those based on course, devout 
arrangement, or mental disorientation. Instead, he creates a case 

for examination in terms of political context and, in specific, the 

capacity or disappointment of the state to provide openings to 
Islamist developments for interest in the political process and 

the way in which it curbs disagree. The embrace of antisystem 

worldviews by Islamists is, he contends, a result less of an 

characteristic ideological proclivity, and more of political 

avoidance and suppression. 

This is, hence, a work that is hypothetically sharp and 

innovative. It is, at the same time, based on exhaustive 

information and investigate of one of a kind Arabic sources. The 
sensational irruption of radical Muslim movements onto the 

political scene has been a highlight of the legislative issues of 

the Middle East and of other nations for two decades past. It has 

become a major distraction of Western states since 11 
September 2001, on the off chance that not before. To get it 

such developments and to advance a calibrated and informed 

reaction to them are a major challenge, mental and political, of 
cutting edge times. In encouragement of that endeavor, Dr. 

Hafez has made a most unique, and solitary, commitment. 

(Halliday, 2003). 

There are three themes that have become a sort of holy 
trinity in social movement studies, though the labels are 

sometimes contested, Political opportunity, Organizational 

resources, and ideological frames. 
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A.1 Government Crackdown. 
When Boko Haram clashed with police in 2009, the 

government responded with a military press clench hand. 

Security qualities obliterated Boko Haram’s mosque, butchered 

hundreds of its people, and captured, at that point summarily 
executed, its pioneer Yusuf and his father-in-law. The directing 

of Yusuf and his aficionados radicalised Boko Haram in fact 

more by arranging of the conciliatory bunch interior the 
accumulate, and clearing the way for its takeover by its most 

resolute bunch driven by Yusuf’s assign, Abubakar Shekau. 

B. Political Opportunity  

Dividing it into two sub-themes: political exclusion and 

repression. Political exclusion has not by itself generated 

Islamist rebellion, he argues, pointing to the case of Tunisia; 
and partial inclusion has not prevented Islamist rebellion in 

Pakistan. By contrast, Hafez continues, repression of a certain 

sort — reactive instead of proactive, indiscriminate instead of 
targeted — has generated rebellion in numerous countries. 

Hafez presents quotations from movement leaders — often 

cited from Arabic sources for the North African cases — 

showing their awareness of a shift in repression and their 

ensuing radicalization (Kurzman, 2003). 

In this case of Boko Haram, Boko Haram Didn’t get 

any political space, which is they don’t have power to control 

and helping Nigeria from corruption at that time, and because 
of that, Boko Haram has no association to the powers that be in 

Nigeria's Amusement of Thrones-style legislative issues. 

Spikes in viciousness and uncertainty took put on a suspiciously 

repeating premise in the 12-18 months going before Nigerian 

presidential decisions.  

This tends to be the time that legislators purportedly 

pass on outfitted state armed force to chafe, debilitate, or 

without a doubt murder their rivals. In 2012, a senior portion, 
Kabiru Sokoto, was found in a state governor’s house after 

getting absent from police detainment. The year a few time as 
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of late, a Nigerian congressperson was captured on question of 
making a difference the bunch after claims that he called a 

dissident more than 70 times in one month. 

The radical assemble is additionally subsequently 

associated to all kidnappings, viciousness, and passings 

committed in northern Nigeria – in fact acts of prepared 
banditry and political passings are attributed to it, whether the 

bunch claims obligation for them or not, counting to its 

reputation and atmosphere. 

B.1 Poor response by the government seems like there is no 

government. 

The other factor is, Various investigators accept that the 

Nigerian government has been either deficiently or moderate in 

its response to the mental fighting challenge in the country. A 
few related the government's dissatisfaction with the 

degradation issue. Others interface the ineptitude with the 

taking after reasons: refusal to recognize all inclusive offer help 
(especially after the Chibok girls' capture), the genuine 

disappointment to confess the dissatisfaction, orchestrating (or 

not organizing with fear based oppressors), etc . 

In a few academic understandings, the issue countries 
like Nigeria have with ethnicity is completely accounted for by 

the truth that they fundamentally have as well numerous. 

Nations like Nigeria, which has more than 250 ethnic bunches 

and more than 500 talked tongues, are repetitively clarified to 
basically be as well “culturally” heterogeneous to ever be 

cohesive. It does not offer help that as often as possible 

“culture” takes on any and whatever meaning the client wishes 

to suggest. 

However most social orders have continuously been, 

and proceed to be, composed of different ethnic groupings. 

Those social orders where the state has been fruitful at reducing 

the political and financial significance of ethnic connection 
have been those able to set up a solitary national personality 
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through the instruction framework and the dispersal of 

institutionalized open merchandise. 

This is a handle that the political researcher and 

anthropologist, James C. Scott, terms “internal colonisation”. 

“There is no government”, is a common abstain in 

Nigeria. What it implies is the state truly does not reach or touch 

expansive parts of the geological populace. It is the major 
characteristic of a powerless state. A solid state is able to reach 

all parts of its topographical space in the frame of formal tax 

assessment, the arrangement of open conveniences, and the 
physical and lawful assurance of citizens without requiring to 

persecute or stifle challenges from gracious society. 

B.2 Imbalance between north and south 

The long-term result is a enormous financial and 

instructive awkwardness between the north and south which 
continues nowadays. In numerous southern states more than 

90% of ladies are proficient. The comparing rate is underneath 

5% in a few states in the distant north. Less than 10% of 
Nigerian college candidates, come from the 12 Muslim larger 

part states in northern Nigeria (where Boko Haram’s radical 

seethes). Boko Haram draws its individuals from the armies of 
uneducated, unemployed, destitute and disenthralled youthful 

northern men. 

B.3 Impact to the economic  

Bad Government in Nigeria have bad impact to the 

economic in Nigeria, because, have Bad Government mean 
have a lot of factor that can make people do corruption to make 

themself rich. Driving proficient administrations firm, 

PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) has nowadays displayed a 
report titled Affect of Debasement on Nigeria’s Economy to the 

Bad habit President, Prof. Yemi Osinbajo, at the Presidential 

Estate, Abuja (Impact of Corruption on Nigeria's economy, 

2014). 
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The PwC group was driven by Mr. Uyi Akpata, Nation 
and Territorial Senior Accomplice West Advertise Region. He 

said that the report centered on the ways in which debasement 

had affected the Nigerian economy over time including that 

PwC accepts that the work gives vigorous prove and impulse 
for decreasing debasement in Nigeria. Akpata expressed that 

“the comes about of the consider appear that debasement in 

Nigeria could taken a toll up to 37% of Net Household Items 
(GDP) by 2030 in case it’s not managed with quickly. This 

taken a toll is likened to around $1,000 per individual in 2014 

and about $2,000 per individual by 2030. The boost in normal 
wage that we appraise, given the current per capita wage, can 

altogether make strides the lives of numerous in Nigeria”. 

Five steps where used in the report to estimate Nigeria’s 

cost of corruption:  

1. to look at over 30 thinks about to get it the way that 

debasement influences GDP in Nigeria. The ponder was gotten 
from Universal associations counting the OECD, IMF, DFID 

and Straightforwardness Worldwide, Nigerian Scholastics 

associated with Nigerian Colleges distributed by other 
Scholastics over mediums such as diaries, articles and PhD 

distributions among others as well as in-house considers 

surveying the wellbeing of the Nigerian economy such as the 

World in 2050 distribution. The IMF ponder was chosen to 

assess affect of debasement on financial development. 

2. to distinguish the affect of debasement on financial 

development utilizing the IMF consider. The think about gauges 

that the affect of 1 point alter in the debasement record comes 
about in a 1.2 rate point alter in financial development per 

annum. The study’s strategy - calculating affect on development 

when a nation moves from its claim rank to another country’s 

rank on the debasement file was too utilized. 

3. Straightforwardness International’s Debasement 
Discernments Record (CPI) was too utilized as a intermediary 

for debasement; this dataset characterizes debasement as the 
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‘abuse of open office for private gain’ and the list was 
categorized into three parts; Terrific debasement, Unimportant 

corruption and Political debasement. 

4. in the report made 3 scenarios that appear the lower 

levels of debasement that Nigeria could have accomplished in 

the past and can accomplish in the future. 

5. Calculated the affect of debasement on financial 

development and yield for each scenario.  

According to Dr Andrew S Nevin, (PhD), PwC Chief 

Financial specialist and co-author of the report, PwC defined 

the ways in which debasement impacts the Nigerian economy 
over time and at that point assessed the affect of debasement on 

Nigerian GDP, utilizing experimental writing and PwC 

examination.  

“We estimate the ‘foregone output’ in Nigeria since the 

onset of democracy in 1999 and the ‘output opportunity’ to be 
gained by 2030, from reducing corruption to comparison 

countries that are also rich in natural resources. The countries 

we have used for comparison are: Ghana, Colombia and 

Malaysia” he said. 

The report famous that debasement is a squeezing issue 

in Nigeria which influences open funds, commerce speculation 

as well as standard of living. It recorded three energetic impacts 

of debasement to incorporate; Lower administration adequacy, 
particularly through littler assess base and wasteful government 

use. PwC ponders assess Nigeria’s assess incomes at 8% of 

GDP, which is the least for comparison countries; Weak 
venture, particularly Remote Coordinate Speculation clarifying 

that it’s harder to anticipate and do commerce beneath such 

circumstances. Moreover influenced is lower human capital as 
less individuals, particularly the destitute, are incapable to get 

to healthcare and education. (Forest, 2014). 
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